
3. SUBMISSION OF THE CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL ON THE PROPOSED CANTERBURY
NATURAL RESOURCES REGIONAL PLAN CHAPTER 3: AIR QUALITY

A seminar meeting of all Councillors was held last Monday 19 August 2002 to discuss this issue. The
attached draft submissions to the Regional Council have been prepared as a result of that meeting,
and are now submitted for this Council’s approval prior to lodging with the Canterbury Regional
Council.

Chair’s
Recommendation: That the draft submissions be approved for lodging with the Canterbury

Regional Council.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


